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UBC 

E association of university and college employees 
CALl 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Department-
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

December 1 , 1982 

Re: AUCE Shop Steward seminar 

Please be advised the following people did not attend the shop steward 
seminar on November 30, 1982: 

KHti Cheema 
Fairleigh Wettig 
Judy Walch 

Serials Divisfon, Library Processing Centre 
Animal Resource Ecology 
Faculty of Commerce 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
ALICE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
... Telephone: 224-2308 


